
Titan Band BoostersTitan Band Boosters

  P.O. BOX 8738  MANDEVILLE, LA  70470

Newsletter
July 2015

7/15  Begin Freshmen camp
7/17  Full band reading day / uniform 
make-up day
7/20 - 7/23 Full band camp
7/24  Bowling Social
727 – 7/30 Full band camp
7/30 End-of-camp performance for 
parents
7/31 Zephyrs game performance
8/7 – All band and guard fees due!
         First day of school
TBA – Concession stand cleanup
TBA - Carwash
10/24 Marching Competition

Upcomging Events / 
Deadlines

8/20 – Away – E. Jeff Warriors 
(scrimmage, no band)
8/28 – Away – Covington Jamboree 
(no band)
9/4 – Home – FHS Bulldogs
9/11 – Away – E.D. White Cardinals
9/18 – Away – Northshore Panthers
9/25 – Away – Assumption Mustangs
10/1 (Thurs.) - Home – Jewel Sumner 
Cowboys
10/9 – Home – Loranger Wolves
10/16 – Homecoming – Terrebone 
Tigers
10/22 (Thurs) – Away – Franklinton 
Demons
10/30 – Home – Band Buddy Night - 
Pearl River Rebels
11/6 – Away – Salmen Spartans

Titan Football Schedule

Band Camp Reminders:
Don't forget to send in your drinks:  Freshman – 
gatorade/powerade mix.  Sophomores – sprite cans.  
Juniors – water.  Seniors – gatorade/powerade mix. 

Don't forget your hat, sunscreen, sunglasses, 
water cup/bottle, music, instrument, etc. every 
day.

Fruit break at 9:00 every day. 

Students will be treated to jambalaya after camp on 
7/23.

Parent performance on Thursday 7/30 at 6:30.  
Additional Titan band gear will be available for 
purchase before and after.  The board will provide 
light refreshments after the performance.

Social
Come bowl with the band!!!  Our social is Friday 
7/24 from 9:00 to 11:00 pm.  Parents and siblings 
are invited to bowl also.  Pizza and soft drinks will 
be provided for all bowlers.  Student bowlers will be 
randomly assigned to lanes, but families can bowl 
together.  Bowlers must be picked up promptly 
at 11:15.

Fundraisers
Earn money toward your fees and end-of-year trip.

Trailer Sponsors
We still have 2 Titanium level spaces ($200) and 2 Silver level ($100) spaces available.  

Zephyrs Tickets
Tickets for the game are $12.  Students will earn a portion of the sales toward their account.  All orders are 
due by Friday, July 24.

Football Pool
Watch for emails for our upcoming football pool fundraisers.

Car Wash
The Titan Band Carwash is a great way to earn money in your account.  The carwash is held some time in 
August.  Watch your email for details.

From The Top:  Band Director's Corner

As a new season for the Lakeshore Fightin’ Titan 
Band is quickly approaching, I am filled with 
excitement and enthusiasm.  I hope that you all 
share the same passion and eagerness for the 
many experiences we will share over this school 
year.  As we know, high school band moves much 
more quickly, perform more often, and develop a 
deep bond between students, director, and 
boosters.  It is my goal that we do our very best to 
show our support and spirit at each event we are 
present.  Physically and musically demanding 
performances, both on and off campus, for 
members of our Lakeshore High School 
Community, family, friends, and neighboring schools 
will highlight this year’s marching season.  We will 
also compete in one to two marching competitions 
to evaluate how far we have come as a marching 
organization.  Please remember that daily practice 
is the key to building individual musicianship and 
that individual musicianship is the basis for a great 
band program.  

I look forward to the bright future of the Lakeshore 
High School Fightin’ Titan Band.  
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2015-2016 Titan Band 
Booster Board Members

President      Holly Morales
Co-Vice-Presidents Angela Simone

Keith Simone
Secretary Ashlee White
Treasurer Stacey Neill
At-Large Aimee Aufdermauer
At-Large Jennifer Baptiste
At-Large Bonnie Halstead
At-Large/Guard Noreen Reyes
At-Large Nicole Smith

Starlites Color Guard
 Fightin Titan Starlites would like to extend a big 
welcome to Kelly Ottilio. Kelly is our 2015-
16 Starlites Colorguard choreographer. She is 
motivating and teaching the girls new material every 
day and doing an awesome job. We are excited to 
have you on our team!  On the field this year, 
working hard, having fun and looking forward 
to performing some great routines will be our 
returning Starlites, Frannie Reyes and Gillian Smith 
(Co-Captains). And also, our new Starlites, Hailey 
Benenati, HollyAnn Brady, Sadie Briggs and 
Simone Burkhamer. Welcome aboard.

Director of Bands
Ms. Jessica Lizana

Committees
We have many committees to keep our band 
running, and growing!  We need your time and 
talent.  Please consider signing up for a 
committee, if you have not done so.  Additional 
sign-up sheets will be available at the parent 
performance.  Check the website for committee 
descriptions.

Concessions – concession committee will meet 
in August, time to be announced. We need many 
volunteers to work the concessions at the games 
– this is our biggest booster fundraiser.

Fundraising – this committee needs more 
members  Please consider joining.  This 
committee will also meet in August.

Chaperones – this committee assists the band at 
football games, and members travels on the bus 
to away games.  Also, parents with trucks are 
needed to rotate pulling the trailer for away 
games and in parades.   

Communication – Keep in Touch
Booser board general email:  
titanbandbooster@gmail.com.  Please don't “reply 
all” to our email unless it really needs to go to every 
parent and student in the band!!

Check the website often for 
updates.www.lhstitanband.com.  The website 
calendar can be downloaded to your phone, if 
compatible.

Please remember when sending in money or forms, 
to put the following info on the outside of the 
envelope:
* What it is for (ex Zephyrs, Fees, Trailer Sponsor, 
etc.)
* Student's Name
* Amount
* All checks should be payable to Titan Band 
Boosters
All envelopes should be put in the box in the 
bandroom, or you can mail to the Boosters at P.O. 
BOX 8738  MANDEVILLE, LA  70470

Join our facebook group.  Lakeshore High School 
Titan Band.  This is a closed group, for students and 
parents of band members only..

Bandroom phone: 985-624-5046 x 222
School fax:  985-624-5202

Sponsor Highlight
A huge thank you to one of our Titanium level 
sponsors – Gibbs Construction.  Gibbs is donating 
a storage shed to the band, for storage of our 
hamburger grill, drum major stands, ice chests, and 
other outdoor equipment.  The shed will be installed 
as soon as it is approved by the school board.  We 
are extremely grateful for their generousity.

Equipment Committee / Dads
The equipment committee and dads have been 
working hard on various projects over the 
summer.  They are building shelves in the trailers, 
installing the new stereo/sound system in the 
bandroom  (purchased by the boosters) and 
building new percussion carts.  As soon as the 
donated shed is installed it will need to be painted 
and a ramp built.  If you would like to help with 
this or other projects, email the boosters.

2015-2016 Titan Band 
Officers

Drum Major Brandon Martinez
President Brittany Simone
Vice President Madison Neill
Drum Captain Gary Couturie
Front Ensemble Captain  Olivia Morales
Field Captains Maya Aufdermauer  

Alex Planche
Loading Crew Captains 

Bryce Humbrecht 
Nick Fontenot

Flag Captains Frannie Reyes  
Gillian Smith 


